
From: Carroll, John
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/8/2013 5:34:32 PM

Subject: PEBA Heisler Certification Draft
Attachments: Heisler Bio 3-2013.pdf

PEBA Heisler Certification Draft.docx

Swati,
 
On May 3, we appointed Stephen Heisler to PEBA.
 
Pursuant to SC Code 9-4-10(D), we are required to certify to the Secretary of State that our appointment meets the 
minimum requirements outlined by subsection (B) and (C).  This additional certification falls outside of our normal 
appointment process.
 
I’ve attached a draft letter that I believe will satisfy this requirement.  Please let me know if anything should be 
changed or added.  I will deliver a hard copy shortly.
 
SC Code 9-4-10:
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/code/t09c004.php
 
John Carroll
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office: 803.734.5086
Cell: 803.201.3423
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